
Please join Mayor Randy Rowse and the Santa Barbara City Council
for a Ribbon Cutting Ceremony celebrating the completion of the

Las Positas and Modoc Roads Multiuse Path
 

Phase II of the Arroyo Burro Open Space Restoration
Thursday, March 3, 2022 at 8:30am

Meet at the Arroyo Burro Open Space at 599 Alan Road,
where the new footbridge over Arroyo Burro meets the Multiuse Path.

Funding for these projects has been provided by the 
California Active Transportation Program (ATP), Measure C, 

Santa Barbara County Coastal Resource Enhancement Fund (CREF), 
and by hotel visitors through Measure B.
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